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25 February 2016 
 
 
BRISCOE GROUP LIMITED 
 
 
On 3rd February 2016 the directors of Briscoe Group Limited advised that they 
expected to report the final full year audited result for the Group on 15 March 2016. 
The directors wish to advise that the full year results for the period ended 31 
January 2016 will be now be released on Thursday 10th March 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
Geoff Scowcroft 
Chief Financial Officer  
 

 


